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Bio for Kathy Williams 
Candidate for a second term for TVW Board of Directors  

In my 3 years as a member of the TVW Board of Directors I have learned 

much about TVW operations and the time and dedication of owners 

involved in maintaining a viable community.  I have served as Treasure for 

the last 2 years and my learning curve was steep and widely supported by 

others.  

I appreciate all the guidance and help I have received from community 

members.  I would like to continue as Treasurer if reelected.  Below is the 

original bio I submitted while running for the Board in 2017. 

Kathy Williams 

We began coming to Tres Valles West when we bought Lot 58 in 2001 to 

have a place where we could “camp out” in our horse trailer and bring 

our horses to escape the Texas summer heat.  From the beginning I 

enjoyed the wonderful country and the trails and beauty of the common 

area for riding.  Several factors led to our purchase of property in TVW  - 

one was the ability to bring an RV (or horse trailer) for the summer 

months and another was the existence of the water system.  Some things 

have changed but I still appreciate the water system and now realize the 

hard work and dedication that goes into keeping it running safely. 

I am running for the Board of Directors so that I can continue to help in 

the Property Owners Association.  I am currently on the Architectural 

Review Committee, the Finance Committee and help when possible with 

the front gate area maintenance.  
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During our working years, Becky Lane and I had a small company and 

provided training and consultation to mainly publically funded 

ambulatory care clinics.  In this capacity I worked with clinic staff to 

improve communication among staff and with clients, increase efficiency 

in service delivery and improve problem solving skills.  A main tenant was 

to always treat people with kindness and respect.  I retired in 2011 but 

am still active in 2 corporations that own rental properties. 

My Board experience includes 3 years on the Board of Directors of a non 

profit counseling agency and several years as the staff representative to 

the Board of Directors of a non profit medical clinic. 

I believe my experience as a lot owner and occasional visitor and now as a 

homeowner and more frequent resident has provided me an 

understanding of issues that impact all of the property owners.   If elected 

to the Board of Directors of TVW I will strive to continue the good work 

that has been done by present and past Directors, Committee Members 

and members of the POA.   


